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From the Clerk: 
 

 
2017 CUYAHOGA HEIGHTS VILLAGE 

SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 
 
Again this year, Council has passed legislation for a Village Scholarship to assist 
Cuyahoga Heights graduating seniors with their future college tuition. Recipients will 
be awarded a $500.00 scholarship in the form of a tuition reimbursement.  

 

To be eligible, the recipient must: 
 

1) Be a resident of Cuyahoga Heights 

2) Be a graduating High School senior in the Spring or Summer of 2017 

3) Be enrolled either full or part time at an accredited college, university, community 

college, vocational or technical school for the fall of 2017 

4) Complete the Fall 2017 term with a grade point average sufficient to be in good 

standing 

5) Must submit proof of grades to the Clerks office by March 1, 2018 

Applications are available at the High School Guidance Office, or at the Town Hall, and 
must be submitted to Clerk Unger’s office by May 1, 2017. 
 

This Administration encourages and promotes higher education for all of our students, 
and is proud to continue the Village Scholarship tradition to help our graduating 
seniors.   
 
Thank You,  
Clerk Unger 

 
 

 

 




